
 

3/9/17-E 

March 9, 2017 

URGENT 

TO ALL BODIES OF ELDERS 

Re: Baptism Date Survey 

Dear Brothers: 

We are writing to collect information on any publishers in your congregation who 

have been baptized for 30-39 years, 40-49 years and 50 or more years. We will need the in-

formation back at the branch office latest by March 13, 2017. Please give this request urgent 

attention by filling in the form attached and send it via jw.org to the Service Department. 

Please be assured of our prayers in your behalf and accept our warm Christian love. 

Your brothers, 

 

 

c: Circuit overseers 

 

 


